
Due to the uncertainty surrounding the re-opening of schools this summer, Durham Continuing 
Education is currently experiencing limitations in the types and number of courses we can offer. 
 
This summer, eLearning courses will be available and on-line registration at www.dce.ca will 
open on May 1, 2020 at 12 noon for current DDSB students to enroll in eLearning courses. 
 
We are hopeful that expanded programming choices and other registration options can take 
place for the current 2020 summer session, pending direction from the province and public 
health authorities. However, Durham Continuing Education reserves the right to revise, limit or 
cancel programming as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic and other circumstances. 
 
Please check back regularly at www.dce.ca for further updates and information regarding 
summer school. 
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